
ALL PORTS BULLETIN 
 
 
From: M.E.B.A. Headquarters                                    
Date: December 18, 2017  
Subject: Special Meeting – Ratification Vote for  
Maersk Line Limited (MLL), E-Ships, M-Ships Contracts 
 
 
A Special Meeting is being called at each of the voting Union halls on 
Wednesday, December 20, 2017. Members in good standing will consider 
recently agreed-upon tentative agreements covering M.E.B.A. officers working 
for MLL, E-Ships and M-Ships. After consideration, the tentative contracts will 
be put to a ratification vote.  
 
Participation is requested and recommended. It is important that the voice of 
the membership is heard.  
 
In most cases, each meeting will take place right after Job Call, but you should 
contact your local hall for confirmation. The CMES Special Meeting will begin 
at 1430.  
 
A Special Meeting quorum is five, including the Chair. 

 


